
In recognition of Veterans Day, the Huron Valley Schools Board of Education honors the

staff  members and their  family members who have served or  are currently serving in

any  branch  of  the  military  during  their  November  board  meeting.  Staff  members  are

invited  to  submit  the  names  of  themselves  or  their  family  members  to  the

Communications Department. Previously, board members would take turns reading the

names  aloud,  which  was  time-consuming  and  occasionally  led  to  mispronunciations.

After careful consideration, the Communications Department decided to have students

from  each  school  pre-record  the  names,  with  the  video  being  played  during  the

meeting. This video not only featured students reading the names, but also showcased

footage  and  photos  from  Veterans  Day  ceremonies  held  throughout  the  district.  This

new approach not only streamlined the meeting, but also became a districtwide project,

allowing everyone to join in honoring those who have served and continue to serve.


